Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Constantine Koutsouvas <guskoutsouvas@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 2:16 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3; Kelley, Pattie (CI-StPaul); Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LH-

Licensing; kathy@highlanddistrictcouncil.org

Subject: Carbone's liquor license and HDC meeting

Hi --

Your email addresses were posted by someone on Nextdoor in specific relation to the above-referenced matter. It seems the poster is seeking to stir up opposition to outdoor seating and liquor service at Carbone's.

While this is of course her right to do, I am writing to state that I expect you will be hearing from a vocal and probably shrill minority. I live in the neighborhood, on Niles, and have no concerns about this and wish the owners of the restaurant luck and success with this new investment in their business.

Sincerely,

Gus Koutsouvas 1597 Niles Ave